

September 7, 2017

Cathy Saunders, Clerk City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 LONDON, ON N6A 4L9

Re: Member appointment – Lower Thames Valley Conservation Authority

This will confirm that the current City of London appointee to the LTVCA, Stan Caveney, is willing to be reappointed to the LTVCA for the balance of this Council's term. Stan has been an effective member of the LTVCA and presently is a member of the Personnel and Finance/Executive Committee, as well as the Ska-Nah-Doht Advisory Committee.

Sincerely,

Donald Pearson, General Manager